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LIAISON MEMORANDUM
NUMBER 11-01

To: Agency Liaison and Payroll Officers

From: Cindy Rougeou
Executive Director

Re: HAZ PLAN Transition Update

Date: January 5, 2011

As noted in Liaison Memorandum Number 10-27, hazardous duty services employees
eligible to join the new HAZ PLAN created by Act 992 of the 2010 Regular Session are
required to return Form 2-18 to their agencies by January 28, 2011. This form allows
employees to elect to join the HAZ PLAN or remain in their existing plans.

Those forms received by LASERS by January 31, 2011, will be processed with a January
1, 2011, date of enrollment.

Please encourage employees eligible to join to review the information posted under the
Act 992 banner on the LASERS website, www.lasersonline.org, to assist in making their
decision.

We have recently added information about how the various available choices affect
retirement eligibility.
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